
AN OVERVIEW OF THE WINTER MEASURES

Dear guests,
Despite Corona, your winter holiday with us in the region/in Austria can take place SAFELY and can be 
relaxing or eventful. This requires personal responsibility and consistent compliance with the rules 
and recommendations!

The safety and health of all our guests and employees as well as the inhabitants of our region is  
our top priority. Consequently, all provisions relating to Covid-19 imposed by the Austrian federal 
government are strictly adhered to. To ensure that everyone can enjoy a good and safe time together 
on the mountain, we have summarised the following rules of conduct for you.

NOTE:
Cable cars are a public means of transport. Therefore, the same rules apply as for buses,  
underground trains, trams, etc:

Should it not be possible to maintain a distance of at least one metre due to the number of  
passengers as well as when getting on and off, this requirement may be deviated from as an  
exception as is the case in all public transport. It is therefore compulsory to wear a mouth and  
nose mask. This way you protect yourself and others!

Lifts and queuing area

Nonetheless, we kindly ask you: 

• �Please observe the 1-metre safety distance when queuing
• �A mouth and nose cover (such as a loop scarf) must be worn in the queuing area as well as when 

getting on and off.
• �A mouth and nose cover (such as a loop scarf) must be worn for the entire journey in all means of 

transport
• �Please pay attention to floor markings where provided
• �Please stick to the general rules of hygiene. We regularly disinfect the transport facilities, the  

checkout area as well as all premises. Please use the disinfectant dispensers we have set up as 
often as possible.

• �Please also keep your own responsibility in mind

SICHER AM BERG. 
Wir schauen auf Sie!



Leitlinien für den sicheren Umgang miteinander erstellt vom Fachverband der Seilbahnen Österreichs.
Wiedner Hauptstraße 63, 1045 Wien | +43 5 90 900 3166 | seilbahnen@wko.at  

Thank you!

Checkout area

Our employees are professionally trained with regard to Covid-19 and will be happy to provide you with 
information. 
• �A mouth and nose cover (such as a loop scarf) must be worn in front of the checkout area and in the 

queuing area
• Please observe the 1-metre safety distance when queuing
• Avoid forming groups
• Make contactless payments as far as possible 
• Observe floor lines and notices
• The instructions issued by our employees must be followed
• Please stick to the general rules of hygiene

Mouth and nose mask

Please always carry at least one mouth and nose cover with you and use it whenever the prescribed 
minimum distance to strangers cannot be observed.

It is mandatory to wear a mouth and nose cover (loop scarf, multifunctional cloth, mask) in the following 
areas:
• in the checkout area
• �in the entrance or queuing area for all cable cars (please  

pay attention to any possible floor markings)
• �during the entire journey with the transport facilities  

(cabin lifts, chairlifts, ski lifts)
• when using the conveyor belts
• in the catering area (please observe the prescribed rules) 
• �in all public areas such as the lavatory facilities, shops,  

ski hire etc.
• �in the ski depot and at the lockers (in closed rooms and  

whenever the safety distance cannot be observed)
• on the ski bus

Sources:
COVID 19 Maßnahmenverordnung, Stand 8.10.2020
Sicherer Wintertourismus in Österreich – Winterregeln, Stand 24.9.2020
Fachverband Seilbahnen – Sicher am Berg | https://www.wko.at/branchen/transport-verkehr/seilbahnen/sicher-am-berg.html
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